
 

 

19th June 2018 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

End of year learning celebration – Tuesday 26th June 2018  

 

 

We will be holding your child’s end of year learning celebration on 

Tuesday 26th June from 1pm to 6.00 pm.  This will give you the opportunity 

to hear your child present their achievement’s and best pieces of work 

from this past year. 

 

This will give you the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with 

members of staff.  To make an appointment, please indicate on the 

attached reply slip which time would be the most convenient for you.  

  

You will also receive your child’s end of year report at this meeting 

Please return the reply slip by Friday 22nd June.  Appointments will be 

made on a first come first serve basis. 

 

 

Refreshments will be available. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr D Hewett-Dale 

Headteacher 

 

 

  



 

 

END OF YEAR LEARNING CELEBRATION 

APPOINTMENTS 

 
 

 

Name:  .............................................................  Class:  ................ 

 

 

Please tick which is the most convenient time-slot(s) for you. 

 

 

26th June 2018      

 

1.00pm to 1.30pm ............   

 

1.30pm to 2.00pm ............   

 

2.00pm to 2.30pm ............   

 

2.30pm to 3.00pm ............   

 

3.00pm to 3.30pm ............   

 

4.00pm to 4.30pm ............   

 

4.30pm to 5.00pm ............ 

 

5.00pm to 5.30pm ............ 

 

5.30pm to 6.00pm ............ 

............................................................................................. 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS REPLY SLIP TO THE OFFICE  

BY Friday 22nd June 2018  

 


